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Xplora Technologies AS - Invitation to presentation of Q3 2024 results

Oslo, 31 October 2024 - Xplora Technologies AS (“Xplora”) is pleased to invite investors,
analysts, and other stakeholders on 7 November 2024 to a presentation of the company'’s
Q3 2024 results. The presentation will start at 08:00. Management will be available for
discussion and Q&A after the session.

The event will be held live at SpareBank 1 Markets in Olav Vs gate 5, 0161 Oslo, and the
presentation will be conducted in English. For planning purposes, if you plan to attend in
person, we ask that you register your interest with gina.svartor@xplora.com.

Program (all times in CET):

07:00: Q3 2024 report published on NewsWeb and Xplora IR
website.

08:00: Live and webcasted presentation of Q3 2024 results by
CEO, Sten Kirkbak, CFO, Knut Stalen, and COO Kjetil Fennefoss,
including Q&A.

The presentation will be transmitted via live webcast on the
company's website at www.xplora.com/investor.

A recording will be made available on the company’s website
www.xplora.com/investor following the event.
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